

Wilbraham Twin Meadows Youth Hockey Association





WTM Team Newsletter

Board Members:

President: Mike O'Shea

Vice President: Jim Griffin (GSL Rep)

2nd Vice President: Steve Haynes

Secretary: Rich Wood Treasurer: Jennifer Law **Coaching Coordinator: Dan Reid**

Team Manager Coordinator: George Semanie Jr

Ice Coordinator: Tim Walsh / Peter Leary

Registrar: Tim Sheehan

Equipment: Jeff Mendrala, Mickey Moriarty,

Aaron law

Volume 2 – October 2014

And we're off...

Over the last 6 weeks the organization has been working hard to ensure the kids are having fun, improving at practice, and enjoying the game of hockey.

The Learn to Skate program is up and running. The kids are having blast while learning the fundamentals of skating.

The Novice teams have shown great enthusiasm and increased knowledge of the game over the past few weeks. They are enjoying their time on the ice and are ready to go each week.

The Mite, Squirt, and Pee Wee teams all begin their games this weekend.

Don't forget to stop by the apparel booth this week as WTM has some great gift ideas for the holiday season and to check back on the website for upcoming events.

Let's all wish our players luck when we see them at the rink...



"People would say 'Girls don't skate.' I would say 'Watch This"

-Hailey Wickenheiser



